
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
MOUNT HOLLY MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY 

 
 
          TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Mount Holly Municipal 
Utilities Authority scheduled for Thursday March 12, 2020 at 6:00 P.M. has been 
canceled.  
 
 
          The next regular meeting of the Mount Holly Municipal Utilities Authority 
will be held on April 9, 2020 at 6:00 P.M. 
 
 
 
 

Robert G. Maybury, Executive Director 
 


